
 
August 29, 2013 

 
 
 
Dear LDRACC Chair and Members, 
 
Please accept this letter of resignation. I am resigning from the 'member at large' position with 
LDRACC effective immediately as I am attending post-education to pursue my interests in 
Computer Science.  
 
Thanks to all the members of LDRACC for personally enriching my life with their knowledge 
and experience.  
 
I wish LDRACC success moving forward. 
 
All the best, 
 
 
David Cardoso 
 


